
From: Dan Wagner [mailto:danwa61@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, March 25, 2016 8:57 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: TSP Testimony 
 
I am writing to express my concern regarding the proposed designation of NE 7th Ave as 
Bikeway/Greenway, and to ask that the PSC prioritize NE 9th Ave as a better option for 
a Bikeway/Greenway in our neighborhood.  While NE 7th Ave clearly could use additional safety 
improvements, I believe NE 9th Ave is a much better choice for a designated bikeway, and that 
designating NE 7th as a bikeway with traffic diverters will simply push more traffic onto our quieter 
Irvington neighborhood streets when MLK is already congested.   
 
Please prioritize a Greenway on NE 9th Ave, which is more representative of other bikeways in the 
city and would not risk diverting thousands of cars a day onto single-lane neighborhood streets. 
 
Thank you, 
Dan Wagner 
2832 NE 14th Ave 
Portland OR 97212 
 


